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Addendum Changes: 

1) This addendum is to provide answers to all questions per the RFA Potential 
Applicant letter. 

 

Q1:  An agency currently doing bulling prevention work is interested in collaborating with 
other agencies. Can you offer any assistance or direction to us? 

A:  Yes. Once any Grant Agreements resulting from the RFA are executed, the 
Department can share partner contact information with Awardees and help identify areas 
of collaboration. 

 


